
 
 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear families  
 
External education supplier, Junior Jam, have received additional funding to provide holiday clubs during the 
summer break. The activities are free of charge for those families who wish to take part. The funding is for two 
weeks: w/c Monday 22 July 2024 and w/c Monday 29 July 2023. The activities will start at 10am and finish at 
2pm. A free lunch will be provided. Please note that the club booking is only open for students in Years 1-5 of this 
current academic year 23/24.  
 
The club runs entirely separately from the academy therefore all responsibility for your child lies with the trained 
Junior Jam staff during this time (including first-aid and safeguarding procedures). Please ensure all requested 
information is accurate and any medicines (e.g. asthma inhalers etc.) are brought to the sessions as Junior Jam staff 
will have restricted access to areas of the school building during this time.  
 
Places for this will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis using the following sign-up 
link:  www.juniorjam.co.uk/clubs. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Morrissey 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


